
7th grade locker partner requests are now available. 
Click HERE to enter your information. 8th and 9th grade 
locker partner requests will be available in the main office 
starting August 1st. 
 

If you need your students ID#, you can call the school. 
We are open Monday-Thursday 8:00-1:00 and 
closed on Friday's. It is the same number the students 
use as their lunch number. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5x0JeDgjCSiC5-jbx2290dzehy42RTGEgvf-HxiIbKWiIxw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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